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   Dear Sir or Madam, 

Date: 5th March 2024 
Our Ref:   Consultation 08/2024 
Tel:    01454 866506 
E-mail: info@yatetowncouncil.gov.uk 

 
Mousewell Solar Farm, Westerleigh 
 
 
Please find below Yate Town Council’s response to the above consultation. 
 
Yate Town Council supports the initiative of solar powered farms on the Mousewell Farm 
site. However, we are concerned that the focus of this development is located by Besom 
Lane and Sergeant’s Bridge. 
 
The current occupants of Shire Way which face towards this development will be able to see 
the solar units from their residence. This will therefore result in the lack of privacy for the 
occupants.  
 
We are also note the funding of this project is sourced from an international company as 
opposed to a local developer.  

 
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Hayley Townsend 
Town Clerk 
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